
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday Night June 12th  

6:00 – 7:30pm  
All parents and students are welcome, especially the incoming 5th & 6th grade students and their 

families.  The purpose is to allow you and/or your student the opportunity to meet the staff, tour the 

school and get to know the PTA and ASB at Kamiakin.     

We will have our final PTA Meeting of the year at 6:00pm  

Our Middle School 

  Grand Opening  

        

Ice cream sundae’s  

        $2.50 each 

          

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

Sundae Bar $2.50  

 

Hope to see you here!!   

 

Kamiakin Middle School  
Staff and PTA invite you to:  

 


